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Changes are taking place in the newsletter. The Communiqué, our tradi-
tonal newsletter, will continue to publish on a quarterly basis. The new 

NOTES newsletter will come out more frequently—hopefully on a monthly 
basis. You will receive NOTES via email from ChimpMonkey as you did last 
year. You are viewing the September edition now. If so, and you are viewing it 
on your iPhone, you may want to click on the “Load All images” button at the 
top of the page. You can also view it on a desktop computer. For the time be-
ing the quarterly Communiqué will be sent to you as a PDF. It is also placed 
on our website at ccisStanfordU.org.      

Volunteer Sign-ups
Many volunteers are ready to support graduate students as well as post docs 

and visiting scholars. The results from the recent membership letter show 
the response to requests for volunteering for our many programs. While the 
results have begun to slow down, as of August 21, the numbers are as follows:

CCIS Member sign-up Aug 21, 2018
Program	 Number
Community Advisors...... 31
EIA............................... 152
English Classes............. 20
Events............................. 9
Friday Coffee................. 29
Homestay ..................... 45
Hospitality...................... 53
Loan Closet..................... 8
Professional Liaison...... 14

Thanks to all the volunteers. If you want to join them contact ccisStanfordU.org

John Heron, Editor
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